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To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, jay.greenstein@lacity.org, joan.pelico@lacity.org
Cc: Adam.Lid@lacity.org, councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, 
councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, 
councilmember.hams-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org

Dear Honorable Councilman Koretz:

As a resident and bike rider of CD5, I am distressed by your recommendation to remove bike lanes on 
Westwood Blvd from the Mobility Plan 2035. At a time when the City of Los Angeles is working to become 
more walkable and bikeable, we need more safe bike lanes connecting popular destinations like Westwood 
Village and UCLA to neighboring communities--not fewer. According to the L.A. Department of 
Transportation (LADOT), along this half mile stretch, more than 8 times as many collisions occur between 
vehicles and bicyclists than similar streets in Los Angeles. Without proper accommodation for 
bicyclists, Westwood will continue to fail the thousands of students and faculty who ride to the campus every 
day, as well as the countless more who will come when the Expo Line opens next year. Not to mention 
anyone wishing to visit the area’s shops and restaurants by any means other than motor vehicles.

According to LADOT and transportation consultants Ryan Snyder Associates, there is funding to install bike 
lanes along Westwood Boulevard and space to do so without removing any traffic lanes or parking. The 
campus community, Westwood Village business owners, UCLA Hospital, and residents have come out to 
countless public meetings and hearings to speak in favor of bike lanes. Please don't let a persistent, vocal 
minority block the safety improvements Westwood so desperately needs.

Please keep Westwood Blvd in the Mobility Plan 2035. I urge you to begin engineering study of buffered or 
protected bike lane options for Westwood Blvd between Wellworth and Le Conte. UCLA Transportation just 
installed bike lanes on Westwood Blvd to the campus border at Le Conte. It is now up to the City to do its 
part and extend these lanes through the Village and eventually connect to the new Expo Line station south of 
Pico.

Sincerely,

Michal Meyers 
10592 Wilkins Ave 
Los Angeles, CA 90024
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